From: TJ Semanchin

To: Blake-Horst, Meghan

Cc: William Butcher; Bobbi Griffin; David Blair
Subject: Stree Vending Map

Date: Monday, February 7, 2022 1:10:46 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello Meghan,

I just came across the proposed changes to the Food Vending site map for the capital square. I
see these will be presented at the February 28th VOC meeting. I appreciate you following up
with moving the 3 sites on this corner (F50, F51 and F52), per our conversations for our
outside patio seating from last year.

As you know, removing the vendor sites from the corner of W. Main and Hamiliton are
critical for our business. Please let me know if there is anything else we should be aware of in
this process, or if any action is needed from us to ensure the proposed changes are approved.

Warm regards,

T.J. SEMANCHIN
Founder and President
he/him

C -608.354.2552
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